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Luderitz 

 

      EXTERNAL LETTER 

 

DATE:     27th February 2024 

TO:     MR. UDO KURTZ 

 

SUBJECT:       LŰDERITZ SPEED SAILING EVENT 

    

 Dear Mr. Udo Kurtz. 

 

In response to your request. 

The sailing event venue you mentioned is located in the Lüderitz Port Limit area. 

But since this place is far from the operational area and is not physically used for any 

company activity, the Namport does not have any restrictions for holding the above-

mentioned event. 

   

Yours sincerely, 

 

               

                                                             

Aleksei Zavitaev 

Port Captain 

Port of Lüderitz 
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